
 

 

 

 

 
 

Editorial 

Dear Colleagues, 

It is hard to believe that our journal is now entering its ninth 
year. Every issue still brings the same buzz as the first ever 
edition. It is a great honour to be able to express our thanks to 
you for your ongoing enthusiastic support as writers, reviewers, 
and readers, that has allowed us to continually strengthen our 
journal's scientific content and keep raising the bar on medical 
publishing.  

The journal will continue to be available through Dergipark, 
where Tubitak Ulakbim offers online hosting to a wide range of 
scientific journals. As many of you are aware, our journal is 
already included in the E-SCI (Emerging Sources Citation Index). 
Our current aim is to be upgraded by Thomson Reuters to the 
Science Citation Index – Expanded (SCI-E) by the end of this 
year.  

You are warmly invited to submit suitable papers on ENT or 
related subjects, to "ENT Updates". The journal promises a swift 
yet meticulous review process and final decision. If you have any 
questions about the journal or would like to volunteer as a 
reviewer, please feel free to contact me at any time. 

In the meantime, please enjoy our latest edition. 

 

Best regards, 

Cemal Cingi MD 

Editor 

 


